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(CCC) HR Contracts. 

I am interested to know what future opportunities there are for providing security, 
reception, and facilities management related services on behalf of the local 
authority. 
 
I am looking for any contract where you are looking for a firm to provide security 
officers and related services in order to provide protection and/or management of 
any premises. The kind of contracts I am interested in will likely fall under one of 
these Common Procurement Vocabulary (CPV) codes: 
 
79700000-1 Investigation and security services. 
79710000-4 Security services. 
79715000-9 Patrol services 
79713000-5 Guard services 
79992000-4 Reception services 
79993000-1 Building and facilities management services 
79993100-2 Facilities management services 
 
Though please do not limit your answer to these codes only; any contracts which 
meet the criteria above but have different codes would still be of interest. 
 
I would be grateful if you could supply the following information: 
• A brief description of the nature of the contract (e.g., security at a secondary 
school or hospital). 
• The estimated monetary value of the contract. 
• The anticipated funding route/sources for the contract. 
• The likely timeline for the commissioning and delivery of the contract. 
 
I would also be grateful if you could please provide information on the security and 
facilities management (or related professional services) frameworks your authority 
currently participates in or has done in the last 2 years, how to apply to gain a 
position on these frameworks and what the time intervals are for gaining a position 
on the framework. 

 
Response: 

Thank you for your enquiry.  

Any above the threshold procurements are a matter of public record and can be 
viewed on the OJEU (Ted) system 
https://ted.europa.eu/TED/search/search.do  up to 31.12.2020 and FTS 
https://www.gov.uk/find-tender from 01.01.2021.  All lower value opportunities are 
advertised on contracts finder https://www.gov.uk/contracts-finder   

  

 

https://ted.europa.eu/TED/search/search.do%20%20up%20to%2031.12.2020
https://www.gov.uk/find-tender%20from%2001.01.2021
https://www.gov.uk/contracts-finder
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All future procurements are advertised via the Proactis 
portal https://procontract.due-north.com   You can sign up and enter any CPV 
codes that are of interest to you, and you will receive an automatic alert if any 
tenders meeting your criteria are being issued by the Council.  

We have permanent employed members of staff that carryout all of our facilities 
management and reception services, there are no plans to move away from 
this model for the foreseeable future and therefore no contract is in place for this 
work.  

As ever, if you have any queries or wish to discuss in further detail, please do get 
in touch. 

 Many thanks 

 Laura Herrera Martin 

Commercial & Projects Officer, Parking Services, Cambridge City Council  

 Phone: 01223 616 861 

 Mobile: 07704 017 679  

 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 

https://procontract.due-north.com/
mailto:foi@cambridge.gov.uk

